
To Whom It May Concern
 
My name is Gary Whitney  and I would like to say I
think the laws regarding equal rights for peoples of minorities to have the right to be
married.
 
When  it  comes  to  Marriage  I  don’t  believe  that  heterosexual  couples  are  the  only

couples  are  eligible  for  this  union.  I  also  think  that  minority  couples  that  currently

can’t marry are disadvantaged as they don’t have the same awarded protections that

heterosexual married couples have.
 
I also feel that sexuality is not a choice it is something bigger than simply choosing to
be gay or straight and gay relationships can be just as strong and loving as any straight
relationship.
 
As a young 24 year old I believe and have been taught to that tolerance is the way a
society needs to function and living in a multicultural country that Australia is I feel
we as a society need to change this law as gay culture has been around for a very long
time.
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.
 
Yours Faithfully
 
Gary Whitney




